
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch

445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

March 05, 2020

Attn: Angie Seay, Regulatory Support Engineer
JVCKenwood USA Corporation
5000 Research Court, Suite 700     
Suwannee, GA 30024

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE

Dear Angie Seay, Regulatory Support Engineer,

This refers to application, File No.   0259-EX-ST-2020, for an experimental authorization.

You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested.  The
application was withdrawn at the request of the applicant.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     53862

                  Sincerely,

       Anthony Serafini
     Chief
     Experimental Licensing Branch


